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[ feel that is indicative of the momentum we are building that we are about to run our inaugural Gala
night, an event that the Board hopes to make an annual fund-raising effort. Through the generosity of
one of our junior parents, John Davidson, the evening promises to bring together people from a broad
cross section of our Club. Not so long ago this initiative may not have received the great support is
has from respective Committees. It promises to be a great evening.

In closing I would like to thank all committee people from the Board, Summer & Winter for their
support over the past twelve months. I trust that together we can continue to work in unison to
achieve the best possible outcomes for this great club. Exciting times lay ahead and withhe help of
our club membership there is nothing we cannot achieve. .

Bradley Lark
President, Cheltenham Baseball
Board of Management



